
E A R L Y  Y E A R S  S T U D Y
The goal of this research study is to learn about how behaviors

observed in newborns relate to meeting developmental milestones
during the first years of life.

You can participate if you are
an expecting parent, you are at
least 18 years old, and someone
in your immediate family has a

diagnosis of or concern for
autism spectrum disorder. 

What is involved? Who can participate?
Participants will submit newborn
cry recordings and complete
online surveys about baby’s
development through age 3. 

Some participants will be invited
for an in-clinic visit at ages 2-4. 

Participants will be compensated
for their time with up to $265 in
Amazon gift cards. 

Scan the QR code
with your phone
camera to learn
more or sign up.

To learn more about this
study, scan the QR code, or

contact our study team at
mutcearly@umsystem.edu

 or 573-303-8405


